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Highlights of the Week:

Happy Friday to our families- Miss Stanton here.

As you can imagine, Ms Kane is incredibly busy with our RE inspection but has a message for all of our
children. You did us all so proud today with your RE knowledge and work.

To our Year 6 class of 2022... your SATS are over and we could not be more proud of you. You showed
vesilience, determination and put in 100% every day this week! We hope you enjoyed your McFlurry
treat in the sunshine today.

Please enjoy the long weekend safely (no school on Monday) and we will see you all on Tuesday
morning. Next week is going to be a hot one so please wear suncream and a hat.
The PTA would like to remind you of the disco on Thursday which is open to all classes.

Reminder: please email the office to book your child's place on the summer club running for the first 2
weeks of August.

God Bless
Miss Stanton

Class highlights:

EYFS- we have loved learning all about the 7 continents around the world and how different jobs look in different
countries. We learnt a very catchy tune which | am sure you will hear more than once over the weekend!

Year 1 - The children have worked really hard on their assessments. We had a visit from Father Terkura and learnt
the words, phrases and signs used during the Holy Communion.

Year 2- Another amazing week for our Year 2 class. We have been revisiting the 2, 5 and 10 times table while
securing our knowledge of the 3s. During English, we planned our non-chronological report on a country we want
to know more about using the chromebooks!

Year 3- The children loved learning about inputs and outputs during our computing lessons. They enjoyed acting
out the different processes and looking at the different components of a computer.

Year 4- We have been incredibly passionate during our English lessons this week! We have been campaigning for
men and women to be treated equally. We had a fantastic debate about whether we should be able to compete
against each other at the Olympics.

Year 5- The children have been learning all about the Mars Rover and we calculated the distance between Earth
and Mars. We had an interesting challenge to measure how many football pitches it was away! Year 5 loved the
challenge.

Year 6- SATs are finished!! We all worked amazingly hard, did our absolute best and made ourselves, our families
and the school proud.

Next Week: Key Events

Tuesday - Year 5 Collective Worship (families welcome)

Thursday - PTA Disco

Friday - Year & Mass at Our Lady and St Michael's (families welcome)




